
NEWS 

KANEOHE PIZZA HUT AND TACO BELL GRAND RE-OPENING 

 

A new upgraded Pizza Hut and Taco Bell located in Kaneohe celebrated its grand re-opening on October 

15 and 16, 2021. This pair of Pizza Hut and Taco Bell restaurants are located on 45-1130 Kamehameha 

Highway and are two separate restaurants for your convenience.  

Pizza Hut offers hot and delicious carryout and delivery service for our Kaneohe residents! Orders can be 

placed online at pizzahut.com, through the Pizza Hut mobile app, or by calling (808) 643-1111. The 

restaurant is open daily from 10 am – 10 pm and 10 am – 11pm on Fridays and Saturdays.  

Taco Bell features our latest digital menuboards, convenient kiosk ordering stations. Take-out and 

delivery is available daily from 7 am – 10 pm, and the drive thru is open from 7 am – midnight (7 am – 2 

am on Fridays and Saturdays).  Come visit our new Pizza Hut and Taco Bell restaurants in Kaneohe!  

 

 

 

 

 


